Hudson PTO Meeting Agenda
September 6th, 2022
In attendance: Micah Birky, Molly Sullivan, Jennifer Singley, Julie Current, Ericka Prescott,
Emily Seibring, Julie Smith, Erin O'Grady, Maggie Kreuzer, Maggie Stephens, Hillary Tanner,
Julie Smith, Cayeling Guston
Call to Order
Board & Attendee Introduction
Principal Report — Ms. Knepler-See principal's report document- IXL purchase, School is
in need of more noon hour supervisors. There will be no curriculum night this year (many
unit 5 schools are not having one this year).
PTO offered support for Out of the Blue days.
9/13 early dismissal- bagged lunches available.
Teacher Report -No new news.
Officer Reports
President — Micah Birky
Review PTO Calendar- See attached calendar document. Dates are tentative.
Most events will be held indoors due to weather problems in the past.
Subscriptions- classroom reading subscriptions purchased by PTO.
New family communication- PTO offering remind texts for special events for
parents who signed up for this; will also email and use social media.
Childcare for meetings- question for Mrs. Knepler.
Vice President — Molly Sullivan
Blood drive results- Hudson PTO joined with Hudson Women's Club for blood
drives to earn a grant to be used for specific school needs. We recently met the
blood drive goal and brought in $271 for PTO for 19 donors. The blood drives
are offered through Impact Life blood drives.
Room Parents- Molly is working on a list of room parents. Molly will send out an
email to all room parents once she has received all teacher's "favorites" lists.
Secretary — Jen Singley
Portillo's fundraiser raised $137.
Kona Ice (from the May 2022 Spring Festival) raised $129.91.
October 6th, 2022 will be another dining fundraiser at Red Robin with 20%
donated to PTO. Plan for dining fundraiser the first Thursday of most months.
Treasurer Report- Micah Birky (for Adam Kishel)
Budget- Reviewed and approved budget by group majority; see budget
document attached.
Teacher PTO Funds- Subscriptions as discussed, teachers encouraged to
contact PTO for needs.
Committee Reports
Hospitality — Julie Current- August hospitality was sharpies, post it notes, and
cookies to welcome teachers back to school. Julie has plans for each month, will
report after the month so that teachers are surprised.
Box Tops- Can forward your receipt through email. PTO will share this information as
Box Tops funds are down.



PTO has a parent access folder online for any parent to access documents. Meeting
minutes and agendas will be available through the PTO website. PTO will also have
a folder of documents available at the Hudson library. The library will not charge
patrons to make copies of any documents in this folder.
Upcoming Events
Mrs. Field Fundraiser Sept 19-30th- Will be on paper and online, will be in person
pick up
New Business
Book Fair and Ice Cream Social- Will discuss with Mrs. Knepler whether we can do this
again.
Trunk or Treat Oct 29th 3-5pm- Hillary Tanner to offer PTO themed trunk at community
Trunk or Treat
Craft Show- Discussed past craft shows with vendors. This has not been done for a
number of years. Funds raised from vendors renting booths went to PTO in past. No plans
for craft show this year.
PTO hopes to bring back trivia night for parents. Discussed location and date. Hillary
Tanner and Julie Current would like to help plan Trivia Night.



